PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
July 17, 2014
Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Chuck Hutton

Diane Christensen
Doug Corley



Discussions:

Todd Liebe, 1882 Tenderfoot Dr, attended to seek approval for an outdoor kitchen/covered deck.

Chuck contacted John Bruno about grant money from CUSP.

Decided to send thank-you to Latter Day Saints Singles Group for their help with spring chipping.  Address is: 
c/o Maria Righter, 18853 E Quincy Pl, Aurora, CO  80015.  (I don't know who does this.)

Hank talked to Ty Breitman about removing the white trailer from his yard and plans for a garage.

Don Polson, 1948 Silverheels Dr, needs to receive information on PPE activities and a welcome packet.  (must not be on a mailing list or e-mail list)

Fall chipping is scheduled for Oct. 17 & 18.

Decided to deliver brochures on wildfire mitigation and/or welcome packets on Aug 9th & 16th.  (the areas for each member were not defined)

Submitted for approval by Diane Christensen

